
 

Dear Partner, 
  

Greetings from Toulouse! We hope that you are in good health! 
  

We are writing to give you an update regarding our 2020 Summer School 

programmes in the wake to the recent Coronavirus outbreak.  
  

You will have heard that since Tuesday 17
th

 March the French government 

confined the French population to their homes for a period of two weeks. 

Government sources infer that this may be renewed, but that the situation may 

return to normal by the beginning of May.   
  

We would like to reassure you that with this outlook, and as things stand today, the 

TBS Summer School programs in Toulouse & Barcelona and the Joint Summer 

School with Ljubljana will still run.  
  

Nevertheless, as we are unsure how long the situation will last, and because we 

would like to be able to encourage as many students who wish to, to still 

participate in the Summer School program, TBS has decided the following:  
  

New Registration Deadlines:  
  

Single Toulouse, Joint Toulouse & Barcelona, Joint Toulouse & Ljubljana 

programs : 

 Students requiring a visa: 1st May  
 Students who do not require a visa : 14th May  

  

Barcelona Single Summer School:  

 Students requiring a visa: 29th May  
 Students who do not require a visa : 8th June  

  

And the Good News....! 
Early Bird Program Fees for all students: 
All students will qualify for the Early Bird Discounted Program Fees whatever 

the date of their application.  
  

Summer School Team  
The Summer School Team remain dedicated to your students and the online 

application form remains open throughout the confinement measures. To contact 
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the Summer School Team, email: summer.school@tbs-education.fr. 
  

We hope that these measures will allow your students to feel reassured when 

completing their application for our Summer School programs.  
  

We dearly hope that the world pandemic is diffused as swiftly as possible and that 

your students can still enjoy their international educational experience this 

summer.  
  

Sending best wishes for good health for you and your families in these challenging 

times, we look forward to welcoming your students to TBS for a summer that will 

make us all forget the current restrictions and we can return to weaving 

relationships together with new friends and partners from across the world!  
  

NB: Specific Information 

Cancellation Policy in the case of the Coronavirus Pandemic:  

 If TBS is required to cancel the Summer School program, students will receive a 
full refund* of the Program Fees paid.  

 If the student is required to cancel their participation in the Summer School 
program due to a travel ban from their university or government, students will 
receive a full refund* of the Program Fees paid.  

 If the student chooses to cancel their participation in the Summer School 
program, the student will be refunded* the Program Fees except for the 
deduction of 150€ Administrative Cancellation Fees (up to 30 days before the 
start of the program) or 450€ Late Administrative Cancellation Fees (less than 30 
days before the start of the program).  

 *All bank charges incurred for the processing of refunds following a cancellation will be 
charged to the student as per international banking regulations. 

  
Kind regards, 
  

Florence Ramillon & Naomi Lockley  
  

TBS International Relations Department 
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